Dear [Client name], 

I am pleased to inform you that Empire Life will be making 2017 Tax Documents available for download on their website. As part of their ongoing commitment to excellent customer service, this new enhancement from Empire Life is being made available in addition to their planned mailing of 2017 Tax Documents in order to encourage clients to “Go Green” for future mailings.  

To get notified – visit empire.ca/TaxDocuments and follow the instructions.

 

Sincerely,

[Advisor name]
